
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of May 29 – June 1, 2018 

 

 

 Construction on Washington Street continues this week primarily with work associated 

with preparation for roadway repaving.   

 

Roadway repaving is scheduled for overnight this Thursday night, May 31/ June 1. 

 

Please plan accordingly. 

 

 

Remaining major work items are as follows: 

 

 Installation of traffic signal poles is ongoing. 

 Imprinting/coloring of crosswalk pavement is scheduled to follow the paving operation. 

 Completing final roadway striping (nighttime operation) and activation of new traffic 

signals is anticipated in mid to late June. 

 

 

 


